
Assessment Certification 
Examination (ACE) Rules

NESA has published clarified ACE Rules that will 
apply to HSC courses from October 2024, HSC 
exams in 2025, and students receiving a RoSA 
from October 2024. 

The current ACE Rules on the NESA website 
remain in place until October 2024. Schools 
must not implement the clarified rules before 
14 October 2024.

To view the rules, visit: 
https://curriculum.nsw.edu.au/ace-rules


